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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300351332 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

ITT Manufacturing Enterprises LLC 
1105 NORTH MARKET STREET, SUITE 1217, WILMINGTON DELAWARE, 19801, 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

REBECCA LO & CO. 
1408, DINA HOUSE, RUTTONJEE CENTRE, 11 DUDDELL STREET, CENTRAL, 
HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

7, 9, 12, 35, 42 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

10-01-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

03-06-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 6 
metal piping, tubing and fittings; metallic pump seals; metal fluid storage and air 
separator tanks and fittings; manually operated metal valves. 
 
類別 Class 11 
flow control valves for pools, spas, whirlpools, wastewater treatment applications, 
heating, cooling, ventilation, and air conditioning applications, and general domestic, 
commercial, agricultural, marine, and industrial uses; heating, cooling, ventilation, 
and air conditioning equipment and components, namely, pumps, valves, sensors, 
controllers, flow meters, temperature detectors; commercial and domestic air filters, 
heating and cooling regulators, traps, strainers, compression tanks, air separators, 
air vents, suction diffusers, sediment removal separators, and heat exchangers; steam 
and hydronic heating systems products, namely traps, regulators, vents, valves, 
strainers, and pumps; gas regulators; searchlights; plumbing fittings, namely sight 
glasses, pipe strainers, and backflow preventors; aeration and biological treatment 
systems for the wastewater industry, namely diffusers, diffuser piping, diffuser swing 
headers, airlift pumps, clarifiers, complete activated sludge processing plants and 
parts therefor; water purification units; water and wastewater treatment equipment, 
namely cartridge filtration units and replacement filter cartridges, reverse osmosis 
filtration, purification, and/or desalinitzation units and replacement reverse osmosis 
membrane filter cartridges, and demineralization units; pumps, tanks, filter housings, 
plumbing fittings, spray nozzles, and valves for use in water and wastewater filtration 
systems; spa, pool, bath and aquatic products, namely cycle valve assemblies comprised 
of valves, pressure gauges, and pumps; jet and jet valve assemblies comprised of nuts, 
rings, handles, manifolds being jet and jet valves assemblies, jets, and locks; air 
injectors; controls; drain and suction assemblies comprised of covers, fittings, tees, 
plugs, nuts, and gaskets; air controls; valve assemblies comprised of handles, covers, 
fittings, nuts, O-rings, washers, rotors, and plugs; air blowers and air blower motors. 
whirlpool bath heaters; air switches; non-metallic (plastic) fitting assemblies being 
parts of whirpool-jets for attaching whirlpool-jets to bathtub walls comprised of 
fittings, eyeballs, nuts, gaskets and rings; blower assemblies comprised of blowers and 
ports; slip socket assemblies comprised of socket bodies, gaskets, lock nuts, and 
fittings; injector jet assemblies comprised of jets, nozzles, fittings, and check 
valves; and parts therefor, namely, nozzles, orifice reducers, skimmers, PVC couplings, 
elbows, tees, reducers, barbs, and pump stands. 
 
類別 Class 17 
non-metallic tubing, hose, and pipe, and non-metallic fittings, couplings and 
connectors for use therewith; rubber seals for use in heating and cooling equipment. 
 
類別 Class 37 
servicing of transportation products and equipment, fluid handling control and transfer 
products and equipment, military and defense products and equipment, and electrical and 
electronic products and equipment. 
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類別 Class 38 
telecommunications services, namely, providing satellite and terrestrial communications 
systems. 
 
類別 Class 40 
custom manufacture of thermal protection systems, composite structures, aerospace 
research and development facilities, re-entry vehicles, and specialty space-missile 
payloads; manufacture of pumps and industrial rotating equipment, and parts and 
prototypes therefor, to the order and specification of others. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 7 
pumps, namely, centrifugal pumps, positive displacement pumps, submersible pumps and 
motors, flexible impeller pumps, vane pumps, macerator pumps, bilge pumps, engine 
cooling pumps, oil drain pumps, diapragm pumps, solids handling pumps, vacuum pumps, 
split case pumps, self-priming pumps, sludge pumps, process pumps, stock pumps, 
magnetic drive pumps, chemical service pumps, slurry pumps, corrosive service pumps, 
fire pumps, boiler feed pumps, peripheral pumps, self-priming pumps, drum pumps, close-
coupled pumps, surface irrigation pumps, circulating pumps, machine pumps, and related 
parts, fittings, and accessories, namely, gauges, couplers, shafts, motors, bearings, 
seals, gaskets, rings, springs, impellers, flanges, washers, nuts, plates, and screws; 
valves being parts of machines, namely, knife gate valves, slide gate valves, diaphragm 
valves, ball valves, pneumatic valves, fuel valves, custom fabricated valves, burner 
safety shut-off valves, butterfly valves, diverter valves, sample and bleed valves, 
zero static valves, bypass valves; flow and pressure regulators being parts of machines; 
pneumatic, hydraulic, and electrohydraulic valve actuators; linear actuators; diaphragm 
actuators; marine products, namely, bilge pumps, sump pumps, lever pumps, portable 
pumps, live well/aerator pumps; winches; water pumps for pools, spas, whirlpools, 
wastewater treatment applications, heating, cooling, ventilation, and air conditioning 
applications, and general domestic, commercial, agricultural, marine, and industrial 
uses; manifolds. 
 
類別 Class 9 
electrical and electronic products, namely, electrical connectors and switches, cable 
assemblies, integrated circuits and integrated circuit devices, integrated circuit 
cards and components thereof; communications equipment and systems, namely tactical, 
portable, mobile and air traffic radios, communications software, LAN (local area 
network) hardware and software, communications processors, intelligent communications 
hubs, terminal servers, fiber optic connectors; radar; radar jammer, air self-
protection jammer, electronic counter measure, and counter-counter measure and decoy 
apparatus for aerial combat for disturbing or manipulating as well as receiving and 
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processing signals; satellite payload systems comprised of radiometers, radiation 
sounders, meteorological sensors, imagers, and/or sounders; night vision devices, 
namely, glasses, goggles, scopes, binoculars, monoculars, image intensifiers, and 
weapons sights; computer software for the selection and design of fluid handling 
products; computer hardware and software for voice identification, recognition and 
verification; computer hardware and software for language and dialect identification; 
computer hardware and software for the protection and security of computer and 
communications systems; electrical components for the positioning of satellites; 
directional compasses; controllers, switches, meters, and valves for indicating, 
controlling, or reacting to liquid level, fluid flow, or fluid pressure for control of 
boilers and for general industrial use, namely, pump and motor controllers, flow meters, 
flow regulators, pressure regulators, pressure relief valves, pressure gauges, and 
automatic valves; devices for measuring or regulating the condition of valves and pumps, 
namely, positioners, solenoid and limit switches, leakage monitors for automatic valves, 
and devices for measuring temperature, vibration, and motor load for pumps. computer 
software for use in controlling automatic valves or pumps; computer software for use in 
sizing, selecting, and configuring pumps or valves. 
 
類別 Class 12 
automotive products, namely shock absorbers and vibration dampers, brake shoes, brake 
pads and backing plates; assemblies for fuel, brake, and vapor lines in automobiles, 
including tubing, connectors and other molded parts thereof; anti-theft marine vehicle 
alarms. 
 
類別 Class 35 
on-line retailing services in the fields of fluid handling control and transfer 
products and equipment, electrical and electronic products and equipment, and 
transportation products and equipment; rendering business advice and providing business 
information concerning fluid handling control and transfer products and equipment, 
electrical and electronic products and equipment, and transportation products and 
equipment over a worldwide computer network; personnel support services, namely, 
personnel management services in the fields of electronic warfare, communication, 
navigation, and identification; data processing services in the booster and satellite 
industries; online surveys for the law enforcement community concerning the benefits of 
night vision equipment; inventory control for all types of pumps and rotating equipment; 
sales of replacement parts for pumps and industrial rotating equipment. 
 
類別 Class 42 
research, development, design, technical consultation, and testing services for others 
in the fields of transportation products and equipment, fluid handling control and 
transfer products and equipment, military and defense products and equipment, and 
electrical and electronic products and equipment; providing technical information and 
technical advice via the world wide computer network regarding the use, maintenance, 
and repair of fluid handling control and transfer products and equipment, military and 
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defense products and equipment, transportation products and equipment, and electrical 
and electronic products and equipment; development of computer hardware and software 
for others for domestic and military defense purposes, namely for modeling and 
simulation of sensor systems and for modeling and simulation of communications networks; 
providing temporary use of on-line non-downloadable software for domestic and military 
defense purposes, namely for use in logistics information management and for use in 
simulation of sensor systems. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300437274 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SONY COMPUTER ENTERTAINMENT (SONY COMPUTER 
ENTERTAINMENT INC.) 
2-6-21, MINAMI-AOYAMA, MINATO-KU, TOKYO, 107-0062, JAPAN. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

DEACONS 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

18, 21 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

10-06-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

29-04-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Ear plugs; Electric arc welding machines; Metal cutting machines; Electric welding 
apparatus; Ozonisers; Electrolysers; Egg-candlers; Cash registers; Coin counting or 
sorting machines; Electric sign boards for displaying target figures, current outputs 
or the like progress in work; Photo-copying machines; Manually operated computing 
apparatus; Drawing or drafting machines and apparatus; Time and date stamping machines; 
Time recorders; Punched card office machines; Voting machines; Billing machines; 
Postage stamp checking apparatus; Vending machines; Gasoline station equipment, namely 
metered gasoline distribution pumps for service stations and gasoline gauges; Coin-
operated gates for car parks or parking lots; Life jackets; Fire extinguisher; Fire 
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hydrants; Fire hose nozzles; Sprinkler systems for fire protection; Fire alarms; Gas 
alarms; Anti-theft warning apparatus; Protective helmets; Railway signals; Vehicle 
breakdown warning triangles; Luminous or mechanical road signs; Divers' masks; Diving 
suits; Amusement video game machines adapted for use with television receivers only; 
Electric door openers; Simulators for the steering and control of vehicles; Sports 
training simulators; Constant temperature incubators for laboratory; One-time use 
camera with unexposed films; Photographic cameras; Lens for photographic cameras; Movie 
projectors; Cinematographic cameras; Binoculars; Telescopes; Speed indicators; 
Altimeters; Voltmeters; Current rectifiers; Electric transformers; Rotary converters; 
Phase modifiers; Batteries and cells; Ammeters; Wattmeters; Electric flat irons for 
household use; Electric hair-curlers for household use; Electric buzzers; Digital still 
cameras; Receiving tuners for satellite television broadcasting; television tuners; 
Optical disc players and their accessories including controllers; Optical disc 
recorders and their accessories including controllers; DVD-ROM players and their 
accessories including controllers; CD recorders and their accessories including 
controllers; Rechargeable batteries for use with portable audio-visual players only; 
Remote controllers for use with portable audio-visual players only; Battery chargers 
for use with portable audio-visual players only; Pouches, cases and bags especially 
designed for portable audio-visual players; Hand straps, neck straps and other straps 
especially designed for portable audio-visual players; Car adapters for use with 
portable audio-visual players only; Memory cards for use with portable audio-visual 
players only; Liquid crystal monitors for use with portable audio-visual players only; 
Liquid crystal displays for use with portable audio-visual players only; Keyboards for 
use with portable audio-visual players only; Microphones for use with portable audio-
visual players only; Digital cameras for use with portable audio-visual players only; 
Modems for use with portable audio-visual players only; Speakers for use with portable 
audio-visual players only; Amplifiers for use with portable audio-visual players only; 
Hard disk drives for use with portable audio-visual players only; AV cables for use 
with portable audio-visual players only; Supportive stands especially designed for 
portable audio-visual players; Global positioning system(GPS) for use with portable 
audio-visual players only; Touch panels for use with portable audio-visual players only; 
Angular velocity and/or acceleration sensors for use with portable audio-visual players 
only; Receiving tuners for terrestrial digital broadcasting for use with portable 
audio-visual players only; Straps for cases especially designed for portable audio-
visual players; Cases especially designed for portable audio-visual players; FM 
transmitters for use with portable audio-visual players only; Rechargeable batteries 
for use with portable digital audio players only; Remote controllers for use with 
portable digital audio players only; Battery chargers for use with portable digital 
audio players only; Pouches, cases and bags especially designed for portable digital 
audio players; Hand straps, neck straps and other straps especially designed for 
portable digital audio players; Car adapters especially designed for portable digital 
audio players; Memory cards for use with portable digital audio players only; Keyboards 
for use with portable digital audio players only; Portable digital audio players; 
Microphones for use with portable digital audio players only; Modems for use with 
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portable digital audio players only; Speakers for use with portable digital audio 
players only; Amplifiers for use with portable digital audio players only; Hard disk 
drives for use with portable digital audio players only; Cables especially for use with 
portable digital audio players only; Supportive stands especially designed for portable 
digital audio players; Touch panels for use with portable digital audio players only; 
Straps for cases especially designed for portable digital audio players; Cases 
especially designed for portable digital audio players; FM transmitters for use with 
portable digital audio players only; Straps for cellular phones; Blank optical discs; 
Electronic tags for electronic discernment; Optical scanners; Controllers, joysticks, 
memory cards and volume controllers for personal computers; Hard disc drives; Hard disc 
recorders; Liquid crystal monitors for use with computers; Liquid crystal displays for 
use with computers; Displays for use with computers; Keyboards for use with computers; 
Microphones for use with computers; Cameras for use with computers; Modems for use with 
computers; Speakers for use with computers; Amplifier for use with computers; Hard disk 
drives for use with computers; Cables for use with computers; Supportive stands 
designed for computers; Remote controllers for use with computers; Rechargeable 
batteries for use with computers; Headphones for use with computers; Battery chargers 
for use with computers; Pouches, cases and bags especially designed for computers; Hand 
straps, neck straps and other straps especially designed for computers; Car adapters 
for use with computers; GPS for use with computers; Touch panels for use with computers; 
Angular velocity sensors and/or acceleration sensors designed for computers; Receiving 
tuners for terrestrial digital broadcasting for use with computers; Straps for cases 
for use with computers; Cases especially designed for computers; FM transmitters for 
use with computers; Mouses for computers; Routers for computers; Computer programs; 
Recorded Optical discs featuring computer programs; Magnetic cores; Resistance wires; 
Electrodes; Fire boats; Motor fire engines; Cigar lighters for automobiles; Gloves for 
protection against accidents; Dust masks; Gas masks; Welding masks; Fireproof garments; 
Spectacles; Programs for amusement video game machines; Programs for video games with 
television for personal use; Programs for hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; 
Liquid crystal monitors for use with video games with television for personal use only; 
Liquid crystal displays for use with video games with television for personal use only; 
Keyboards for use with video games with television for personal use only; Microphones 
for use with video games with television for personal use only; Digital cameras for use 
with video games with television for personal use only; Modems for use with video games 
with television for personal use only; Speakers for use with video games with 
television for personal use only; Amplifiers for use with video games with television 
for personal use only; Hard disk drives for use with video games with television for 
personal use only; Cables for use with video games with television for personal use 
only; Supportive stands especially designed for video games with television for 
personal use; Remote controllers for use with video games with television for personal 
use only; Rechargeable batteries for use with video games with television for personal 
use only; Headphones for use with video games with television for personal use only; 
Battery chargers for use with video games with television for personal use only; 
Pouches, cases and bags especially designed for video games with television for 
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personal use; Hand straps, neck straps and other straps especially designed for video 
games with television for personal use; Car adapters for use with video games with 
television for personal use only; GPS for use with video games with television for 
personal use only; Touch panels for use with video games with television for personal 
use only; Angular velocity sensors and/or acceleration sensors for use with video games 
with television for personal use only; Receiving tuners for terrestrial digital 
broadcasting for use with video games with television for personal use only; Straps for 
cases especially designed for video games with television for personal use; Cases 
especially designed for video games with television for personal use; FM transmitters 
for use with video games with television for personal use only; Rechargeable batteries 
for use with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; Remote controllers for 
use with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; Battery chargers for use 
with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; Car adapters for use with hand-
held games with liquid crystal displays only; Memory cards for use with hand-held games 
with liquid crystal displays only; Liquid crystal monitors for use with hand-held games 
with liquid crystal displays only; Liquid crystal displays for use with hand-held games 
with liquid crystal displays only; Keyboards for use with hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays only; Microphones for use with hand-held games with liquid crystal 
displays only; Digital cameras for use with hand-held games with liquid crystal 
displays only; Modems for use with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; 
Speakers for use with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; Amplifiers for 
use with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; Hard disk drives for use 
with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; AV cables for use with hand-
held games with liquid crystal displays only; GPS for use with hand-held games with 
liquid crystal displays only; Touch panels for use with hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays only; Angular velosity sensors and/or acceleration sensors for use 
with hand-held games with liquid crystal displays only; Receiving tuners for 
terrestrial digital broadcasting for use with hand-held games with liquid crystal 
displays only; FM transmitters for use with hand-held games with liquid crystal 
displays only; Slot machines; Weight belts for scuba diving; Wetsuits for scuba diving; 
Inflatable swimming floats; Protective helmets for sports; Air tanks for scuba diving; 
Swimming flutter boards; Regulators for scuba diving; Sound recorded magnetic cards, 
magnetic sheets, magnetic discs, optical discs and magnetic tapes; Sound recorded 
compact discs featuring music; Automatic performance programs for electronic musical 
instruments; Downloadable music; Slide-rules; Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed 
slide films; Slide film mounts; Video recorded DVD-ROMs; Video recorded optical discs; 
Video recorded optical magnetic discs; Downloadable image and character data of 
magazines, books, news papers, maps, pictures and drawings; Downloadable video images; 
Electronic publications, downloadable; DNA chips for research. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Wax for skis; Amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks other than 
arcade video game machines; Toys for domestic pets; Pocket-sized electronic games; 
Portable games with liquid crystal displays including exclusive earphones connected and 
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used for games with liquid crystal displays and other accessories; Pouches, cases and 
bags especially designed for hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; Hand straps, 
neck straps and other straps especially designed for hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays; Supportive stands especially designed for hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays; Straps for cases especially designed for hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays; Cases especially designed for hand-held games with liquid crystal 
displays; Golf balls; Golf tees; Golf gloves; Fishing tackle; Insect collecting 
implements. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 18 
Metal bag fittings; Purse clasps; Industrial packaging containers of leather; Clothing 
for domestic pets; Pouches and cases; Day packs; Folding briefcases; Shoulder bags; 
Carry-on bags; Trunks; Handbags; Boston bags; Backpacks; Card cases; Key cases; Wallets 
not of precious metal; Business card cases; Other bags; Other pouches; Vanity cases, 
not fitted; Umbrellas; Walking sticks ; Canes; Metal parts of canes and walking-sticks; 
Handles of canes or walking-sticks; Saddlery; Unworked or semi-worked leather. 
 
類別 Class 21 
Dental floss; Unworked or semi-worked glass not for building; Mangers for animals; 
Poultry rings; Cooking skewers; Tub brushes; Metal brushes; Brushes for pipes; 
Industrial brushes; Ship-scrubbing brushes; Gloves for household purposes; Industrial 
packaging containers of glass or porcelain for medicines, foods, cosmetics and 
beverages; Drinking glasses not of precious metal; Dishes and plates not of precious 
metal; Beer mugs not of precious metal; Cans for confectionery not of precious metal; 
Kitchen urns not of precious metal; Portable coldboxes, non-electric; Rice chests; Food 
preserving jars of glass; Drinking flasks for travelers; Vacuum bottles; Cloths for 
cleaning video games with television for personal use; Cloths for cleaning computers; 
Cloths for cleaning hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; Cloths for cleaning 
portable digital audio players; Waste baskets; Buckets; Ironing boards; Tailors' 
sprayers; Stirrers for hot bathtub water; Bathroom stools; Bathroom pails; Candle 
extinguishers and candle-stands not of precious metal; Fly swatters; Mouse traps; 
Flower pots; Hydroponic vessels for domestic horticultural purposes; Watering cans; 
Feeding vessels for pets; Brushes for pets; Chewing goods for pet dogs; Bird cages; 
Bird baths; Clothes brushes; Chamber pots; Toilet paper holders; Piggy banks not of 
metal; Lucky charms; Boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels; Boot jacks; Soap 
dispensers; Flower vases and bowls not of precious metal; Wind chimes; Upright 
signboards of glass or ceramics; Perfume burners; Combs; Make-up sets; Vanity cases; 
Powder compacts not of precious metal; Soap holders and boxes; Toilet cases; 
Toothbrushes; cosmetic and toilet utensils; Shoe brushes; Shoe horns; Shoe shine cloths; 
Handy shoe shiners; Shoe-trees; Portable cooking kits for outdoor use; Pig bristles. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.: 

300480078 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

JASPAL COMPANY LIMITED 
1054 SOI.66/1 SUKHUMVIT ROAD, BANGCHAK, PRAKANONG, BANGKOK 10260, 
THAILAND. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

FAIRBAIRN CATLEY LOW & KONG 
23/F, SHUI ON CENTRE, 6-8 HARBOUR ROAD, WANCHAI, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

18, 25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

19-08-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

25-06-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 25 
stockings, socks, casual shoes, slipper, sport shoes, high heeled shoes, boots and 
sandal. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 18 
bags for travel, shopping bags, backpacks, bags for campers, bags for climbers, beach 
bags, briefcases, game bags, garment bags, handbags, net bags, pocket wallets, purses, 
school bags, school satchels, suitcases, travelling trunks, leather bags and luggage. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Suits, shirts, T-shirts, spaghetti blouses, vest, waistcoat, sleeveless shirt, overcoat, 
jacket, pullover, anorak, bathrobe, knitted shirt, tracksuit, gown suit, shorts, 
trouser, skirts, boiler suit, underwear, scarf, shawls, hats, gloves (clothing), tie, 
belt (clothing). 
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[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.: 

300512801 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
The applicant claims the colours red (Pantone 37-1) and black 
(Pantone 327-1) as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

HOT DOT LTD. (熱點站有限公司) 
FLAT/RM.2, 3/F., HOPEFUL FACTORY CENTRE, 10-16 WO SHING ST., 
FOTAN, SHATIN, N.T., HONG KONG. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HOT DOT LTD. (熱點站有限公司) 
FLAT/RM.2, 3/F., HOPEFUL FACTORY CENTRE, 10-16 WO SHING ST., 
FOTAN, SHATIN, N.T., HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

21 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

18-10-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

29-05-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 6 
ironmongery, small items of metal hardware; safes. 
 
類別 Class 8 
cutlery; side arms; razors. 
 
類別 Class 11 
apparatus for lighting, heating, cooking, ventilating. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 21 
household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of precious metal or coated 
therewith). 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300541025 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

尤聯電器製品有限公司 (YAUW LIEN ELECTRICAL MANUFACTURING 
COMPANY LIMITED) 
香港 九龍新蒲崗六合街 8號 六合工業大廈 16 樓 B室 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

智科知識產權 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 313 號 中國人壽大廈 9樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

02-12-2005 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

23-06-2015 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 8 
剃鬚刀；燙髮鉗；修腳指甲成套器具；燙髮用鐵夾；卷髮用手工具(非電)；指甲銼；電動或非電動
刮鬍刀；電力和非電力脫毛器；電動修指甲工具；卷睫毛夾；卷睫毛工具(電卷睫毛工具)；剪刀; 
全包括在第八類。 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
電腦記憶體 ; 電腦周邊設備 ; 計算器; 電腦 ; 車輛用導航儀器(隨車電腦) ; 音頻視頻收音機 ; 
聲音傳送器具 ; 車輛輪胎低壓自動顯示器 ; 電開關 ; 電器插頭 ; 插頭,插座及其它接觸器(電接
頭) ; 插座,插頭和其它連接物(電器連接) ; 電焊設備 ; 電焊接器具 ; 電焊烙鐵 ; 電池充電器 ; 
電熱捲髮器 ; 電熨斗 ; 電暖衣服 ; 衛星導航儀器 ; 個人用身歷聲裝置 ; 電熱直髮器 ; MP3 播
放器 ; 電熱髮型設計器 ; 電熱捲髮，燙髮，燙捲髮及直髮（幾合一）器; 全包括在第九類。 
 
 

 


